
 
FILMING IN THE NEIGHBOURHOOD 

 
The City of Calgary and Calgary Economic Development are supporting the growing creative economy by becoming more film friendly. 

For more information, visit Calgary.ca/Film 

 
January 30, 2025 
 
Hello, 
 
There is going to be filming in the neighbourhood and this letter is to inform you about upcoming activities in the community. 
Our production has worked with The City of Calgary to obtain necessary permits and will minimize disruption as much as 
possible. We appreciate the opportunity to film in this community.   
 
Date:  
Sunday, February 2nd 9:00am to Thursday, February 6th 9:00pm 
 

Location(s): Stanley Park West Parking Lot 

Information about filming and impacts to the community. 

▪ East portion (highlighted on map) used for parking production picture vehicles. 
▪ Production will have security present 24/7 
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Need more information or like to speak with the production? Please reach out by email. 

Thank you,   
 
JBR Locations Team 
JBR Paramount Productions Ltd.  
Jbrlocations@gmail.com 


